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Consultation on St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School Admission Arrangements for 
September 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Following the publication of the new School Admissions Code 2021 , I am writing to notify you of 

the consultation on the St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School admissions policy for September 

2023. The admissions policy has been adapted to ensure we are fully compliant with the new 

School Admissions Code (2021) and there have been no changes to the school’s 

oversubscription criteria.  

The consultation period is ongoing and will run until 7th January 2022. During this time, individuals 

and organisations are invited to express their views and any concerns about the proposed 

admissions policy for St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School.  

A full version of the admissions policy is available to view on the school website here: 
http://www.stchads.derby.sch.uk/website. If you require a hard copy, please contact the school 
office on 01332 345997. 
   
In accordance with statutory DfE guidance, the consultation will run for at least six weeks and, 

as an interested party at St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School, we are keen to hear your views; 

therefore, we invite you to participate in the consultation if you have any concerns regarding the 

matter.  

All responses to the consultation should be made in writing and submitted before 12 noon on 
Friday 7th January 2022 to: Admissionsconsultation@ddat.org.uk. If you wish to submit any 
correspondence by hand or by post to the school, please mark the correspondence: FAO 
DDAT Consultation Team, C/O St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School, Gordon Road, 
Normanton, Derby, DE23 6WR.  
Please note that all responses need to include your school’s name and should outline your 

personal details, including your name, address and relationship to the school. 

At the end of the consultation period, the governing body will meet to consider responses. The 

outcome of the consultation will be published on the St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School 

website as soon as possible following a decision being reached by the Local Governing Body. 

Hard copies of the final report will be made available on request to all respondents of the 

consultation.  

If you wish to further discuss this matter, or anything mentioned in this letter, please contact: 

Admissionsconsultation@ddat.org.uk. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1001050/School_admissions_code_2021.pdf
http://www.stchads.derby.sch.uk/website
mailto:Admissionsconsultation@ddat.org.uk
mailto:Admissionsconsultation@ddat.org.uk
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Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Rev. Andy Ward 

Chair of the St Chad’s CE Nursery & Infant School Governing Body 

 


